St. Francis Altar Society

We wish to thank all of the circle members who helped with the reception following the Easter Vigil service. Thank you for all of the work that you do.

Our next Altar Society meeting will be April 3rd following Mass.

Have a very blessed Easter!

April Duties

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 Coffee Hour—7; No Duty—9

A big THANK YOU to Sorbenots Coffee for their generous donation of the food they collected through their food drive. Also thank you to Delaney Stone, Koedi Birmingham, Emily Black and Hannah Johnson for delivering \$2,000 worth of canned goods to us.

The beautiful Easter Lilies were

Donated By:

In Memory Of:

Lyle & Marguerite Laeger Family and Friends of the Laegers

Bob & Joan Scarbrough, Annetta & Claude Kincaid Jerry & Mary Kincaid

Roger & Dawn Coles

Helen Swilling

Juanita Barker

Wayne & Marilyn Bloom

Doris & Ron Hutton Joe and Agnes Heck Hershel & Elaine Wood

MaryLynne Evans

Julie French

Roy Hutchings

Joan George

Betty Rouse

Jim & Carole Watt

Mary Banta

Gene & Millie Wall

Art & Silvia Kreger

Frank & Joan Rasmussen

Karen Cloudt Mike & Toni Phillips

Gorden & Judy Schroeder

St. Francis Altar Society

Bob & Kathrine Brätt

Everett & Virgene Payton, Bernal & Lois Coles

Daughter Debra

Leonard Barker, Heather Freauff, Judy McGaughey

The Munhall & Bloom families

Leta Fischer

Wood and Osborn Family Members

V Ray & Dorothy Evans

Jim French, The French & MacKenzie Families

Roy & Leona Hutchings

Al Welter, Sally George, Wilbur & Margaret McGaughey

Michael Rouse, Jeffrey Rouse

Bob & Myrtle Dickard & Bill & Vivian Watt

Dave Banta

Tim Wall

Deceased family members

Rasmussen, Smit & McDonough families

The Fericks family, Nikki, Joe, Lena, Liz, Anna,

Ted, Clair, Romona, Louse, Gary

Carl & Maxine Warner

Family of Judy & Gorden Schroeder

Deceased Members

Religious Education

Hungering for Celebration

We prayed, fasted and gave alms — and now we celebrate! Our Lenten journey with CRS Rice Bowl ends in our own hearts, where Jesus reigns forever. Let us rejoice in our risen Lord — and in the lives we've changed this Lent in Colombia, Laos, Rwanda, Honduras, Madagascar and all over the world!

Loving God,

You call us to be good stewards of creation and of all the gifts you have blessed us with.

As we end our Lenten journey, walking with our brothers and sisters around the world who are hungry and in need, we pray that these, Our Lenten sacrifices, may be an offering of solidarity and a promise of continued work on behalf of all poor and vulnerable people.

As good stewards of your many gifts, may we always remember to love our neighbors as ourselves.

And wherever we feed the hungry, give drink to the thirsty or clothe the naked, may we remember that we are encountering the risen Christ.

We ask this through Christ our Lord.

Amen

RE Notes March 30, RE Classes 7 to 8. Parent meeting 7 to 8 in the Parish Hall.



Relay for Life Breakfast after Mass, April 3, 2016

Relay for Life Team Hope will have breakfast after Mass on April 3rd. We will be serving Decadent French Toast, Ham and Fruit, All proceeds go to Relay for Life.

Knights of Columbus

Annual Chili Feed & Silent Auction—April 16th

Besides some excellent 'house chili' PLUS those entered in the 'tasting contest', this event will also feature a Silent Auction. We welcome all new and/or "gently-used" items. So look around the home, garage, ranch buildings for items you no long use or want.

As last year, there will be special tables for Christmas items, you no longer intend to use. Mark your calendar, check your chili recipe, look for silent auction items.

PLAN TO ATTEND !!

